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                       Home of the Cowboys                          Date: Wednesday May 7, 2025 

SENIOR SECTION: 
Senior Breakfast tickets are now available for purchase on the CHS webstore. If you purchased a senior 
package your ticket is included.  
 
Diplomas will be available for pick up June 3rd through June 6th from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., in the 
Records Office. DIPLOMAS WILL ONLY BE RELEASED TO THE GRADUATE. STUDENTS MUST BRING 
THEIR PHOTO ID TO PICK-UP THEIR DIPLOMA. 
 
Your college will require a Final Official Transcript. Final Official Transcript Requests by Parchment are 
available by emailing Julie_Flores@chino.k12.ca.us or complete the form in Records Office. 
 
Grad Walk permission slips are out. Please pick one up in the student store before or after school.  
 
If you missed the Cap and Gown pick up yesterday, please come to the Student Store before or after school 
only to pick it up.  Please have your CHS student ID to be able to pick up.  
 

STUDENT SECTION: 
ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS! BUY YOUR YEARBOOK BEFORE THEY SELL OUT! Our El Chasqui 
Yearbook is projected to be another sell out, buy now on the webstore for $90 to secure your copy. Don't 
wait and risk missing out. 
 
Please congratulate students Jessie Manzano, Anthony Martinez, Naomi Keeler, Danielle Medina, Annabell 
Sanchez and Keanna Servin who competed in the 2025 FCCLA State leadership conference in various 
cooking, baking and salad preparation events 
 
CLUB SECTION: 
Fintech Club has meetings every Wednesday during lunch at room A202. 
 
Christians on Campus Club would like to invite everyone to join us for our last club of the year on Thursday 
during lunch. Free pizza. Everyone is welcome! 
 
SPORTS SECTION:  
 
Cowboys, remember to Cowboy up with the 4b’s: Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Resilient and 
Be Safe. 


